
EDDIE OHARA M.P. 
(Knowsley South) 

15' April 2004 

HOUSE OF COMMONS 

LONDON SWIA OAA 
. Mrs _Maur0~11.Iv11lrDhy 

GRO-C 
Liyernool._._., 

G RO-C 

Dear Mrs.Murphy, 

Westminster: 

Tel: 02072194538/5232 
Fax: 020 7219 4952 

Constituency: 

Tel: 0151 489 8021 
Fax: 0151 449 3873 

Thank you for sending me a copy of your letter dated 7 s̀ April 2004 to Dr. John Reid 

MP, in which you seek his advice on three important questions relating to the use of 

imported blood in the production of factors VIII and IX, during the late 1970s and 

early 1980s. 

To ensure that your letter is given careful consideration by the Minister, I have now 

forwarded a copy of your letter to him, together with a covering letter supporting your 

case and requesting that I receive a copy of the response which is sent to you in due 

course. 

With best wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

G RO-C 
_._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._. 
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